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            JOYS
•	 Our team was able to let students come into the City Year room during 

testing to have brain breaks and enjoy painting, reading, playing games!               

•	 Our school garden was recently redone and it looks amazing!   

           STARFISH STORY - A STORY OF STUDENT IMPACT

BY JULIA HERLIHY
At the start of the year, I met my 

starfish student and we 

connected right away. His 

struggled with paying attention in 

class and completing his work on 

time which caused his grades to 

suffer. After weeks of working 

with him one-on-one during 

class and in after school tutoring 

his grades began to improve. I 

am proud to share that he is more focused during class and his grade 

is now up to an A in class!     

           AMERICORPS MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

Hannah Theisen is a first-year student 

success coach serving in a 6th grade 

intensive reading classroom. Hannah serves 

because she wants to be someone students 

can be their full selves around in the 

classroom. She takes her goal outside of the 

classroom by not only having an amazing 

relationship with her partner teacher but also 

a great relationship with school staff. After 

City Year, Hannah plans to pursue a career as 

a teacher with OCS and continue supporting students
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UPCOMING DATES
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